
Rev. Sue Brewer—01474 352643              suec@brewer86.plus.com        

www.christchurchgravesend.org.uk Registered Charity No 1130741 

Items for the news sheet should be sent to juliehill34@aol.com or left on 

the clip in the lobby 

Items for the website should be sent to info@christchurchgravesend.org.uk  

Gluten free Communion wafers are  available at every service—please have a word with 

the Churchwardens or Clergy if you would like to receive gluten free wafers at  

Communion. 

 

We will soon be deciding on which 
charities we will support during 2016. 
 
If you have a charity you would like to 
be considered, please write a short 
note about your charity—what it is 
and what it does - and give this to 
Julie Hill    

 

 

 
 

Our next Mothers’ Union Meeting 

is on Tuesday 12th January in 

the church hall at 7.30 pm, when 

we will be having a Games  

evening. 
 

Please come and join us and enjoy 

some social time together.    

Visitors are always welcome. 

 
       Keith Knight wish-
es to thank everyone for their en-
quiries and good wishes after he 
had his pacemaker fitted. 

 

Please remember to bring your old  

mobile phones, phone cards, spectacles, 

Canon and HP printer cartridges (no 

other ink cartridges, thank you), 

stamps, foreign coins, postcards, etc. 

for re-cycling.   Please put them in 

Priest Jacqueline’s box at the back of 

the church. 

 

We support Ellenor, Demelza House, 

The Children’s Society, Leprosy  

Mission, RNLI and Cancer Research UK. 

 

Your contributions provide valuable 

support to hard-pressed charities and 

are very gratefully received  as well as 

doing something for the planet. 

Churches Together in Gravesham has 

organised  

United Service 

at 

St George’s Church 

on  

Sunday 24th January 

at 

6.30 pm 

 
Everyone is welcome to attend 

10th January 
Notes and News 
 
Christ Church,  
Milton-next-Gravesend 

A warm welcome to any visitors 
worshipping with us this morning. 
Please make yourself known to one of 
the clergy or the people who greeted 
you at the door  

Holy Communion  8am Monday, 7am Tuesday, 10am Wednesday, 7am Thursday, no service 
Friday, 8.00 am Saturday   

Looking  Ahead 
 

Tuesdays         Morning Prayer    8.00 am at    St. Aidan’s Church 
Wednesdays    Evening Prayer    5.15 pm at    Christ Church 
Thursdays  Morning Prayer   8.30 am at    Holy Family Church 
Fridays   Evening Prayer    5.15 pm at    Holy Family Church  

  
 
10th Jan  
 8.00 am Holy Communion (said) 
10.00 am All Age Service 
  4.00pm Evensong 
12th Jan 
 7.30 pm Mothers’ Union 
13th Jan 
 1.45 pm First Steps 
17th Jan 
 8.00 am Holy Communion (said) 
10.00 am Family Communion 
21st Jan 
 2.00 pm Pilgrim Course 
 3.00 pm Mustard Seed 
 7.30 pm Pilgrim Course 

 

I will now be organising the list of  

people who want to arrange flowers 

either side of the altar during 2016. 

 

Please let me know if you have a  

special date when you would like to 

arrange flowers, or alternatively, would 

like to pay for flowers on a particular 

date, when I will arrange them for you. 

 

Please note that there are no flowers in 

church during Lent and Advent 

 

Sheila Knight 01474 564234 

 

    To everyone who 

helped at the church working party 

yesterday.     

 

Your help is most appreciated.  

 

Please come back this afternoon at 
4.00 pm and join with the choir in 
the service of Evensong.  

The next First Steps Service is on 
Wednesday 13th January in the church at 
1.45 pm.   This service is especially for  
families with pre-school children. 
 
Please come along and join in the fun—we 
have a short story, prayers and  
songs accompanied by shakers  
and bells. 




